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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Masport Raglan Portable BBQ 
17 Jan 2012                                                                       ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem Due to a manufacturing defect the canister regulator 
supplied with the barbecue may leak gas causing a potential 
fire hazard. 

Details Masport Raglan portable barbecue, with the model number 
552627 and the batch number 1120 (stamped on the 
regulator housing as pictured below). 

 

Note: this does not affect the hose and bottle regulator also 
supplied with this barbecue. 

On sale nationwide from 1 August 2011 to 21 October 2011. 

What to do Stop using the barbecue and call 0800 627 767 to arrange a 
free replacement canister regulator. 

More 
Information 

Consumer website  
 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/masport-raglan-portable-bbq?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

